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PUBLIC ADVISORY NO. 2022-39 
 
SUBJECT  :  Electronic Arrival Card (eArrival Card) 
 
DATE   : 09 November 2022 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 

The public is advised that effective 01 November 2022, all inbound travelers to the 
Philippines are required to fill out the electronic Arrival Card (e-Arrival card). 
 
The eArrival card officially replaces the One Health Pass. 
 
Registration is FREE OF CHARGE. Please BEWARE of fake, fraudulent, or scam 
websites and entities that require payment for the registration. 
 
All travelers are encouraged to fill out and REGISTER for the eArrival card within 72 
hours prior to departure through onehealthpass.com.ph or by scanning the QR code 
below: 
 

 
 
 
Click HERE to learn the entry guidelines of all international travelers bound to the 
Philippines as per IATF Resolution No. 2, dated 04 October 2022. 
 
  
                                  

https://onehealthpass.com.ph/OHP-NEW-DESIGN/Register.html
https://nairobipe.dfa.gov.ph/advisories/767-public-advisory-no-2022-38-entry-testing-and-quarantine-protocols-for-foreign-and-filipino-nationals-arriving-in-the-philippines

